
Minutes of the mceting of the 1QAC held on 29-09-2017 at 12 Noon in the IQAC Conference 

Members Present 
1. Dr. Babu Sebastian, Hon. Vice Chancellor 

Hall 

2. Prof.(Dr.) Sabu Thomas, Director, IQAC 
3. Dr. M S Latha, Professor, School of Bioscience. 
4. Dr. Prakash Kumar B, Professor, School of Bioscience 
5. Dr. TV Thulaseedharan, Professor, School of Pedagogical Science 6. Dr. Beena Mathew, Professor, School of Chemical Sciences 
7. Dr. B Praksash Kumar,Professor, School of Bio Sciences 

Hon. Vice Chancellor welcomed all the members to the meeting and the 
Director IQAC explained in detail, all the works so far completed in connection 

with the fourth cycle NAAC accreditation process. After the detailed discussion, 

Detailed discussions were conducted and the following decisions were made 
1. It was resolved to recommend to convert all processes with respect to 

issuance of Eligibility and Equivalency certificates into online mode; from 
application to final issue. 

2. It was resolved to depute more hands to the valuation camps rum by the 
University to ensure speedy completion of valuation process and timely 
publication of results. 

3. It was resolved to give necessary instructions to expedite the exercises 
underway to bring the University campus under Wi-Fi coverage. 

4. All sections concerned may be directed to channel information and 
cooperate with the committee that will be formed to coordinate data 
collection and preparation of application regarding Chancellors Award 

5. It was Resolved to direct all University departments to give suggestions 
regarding commencement of research in AAYUSH disciplines in compliance 
with the direction from the university Grands Commission. 

6. The Meeting Resolved to direct all stakeholders to co-operate with the IQAC 
for the successful completion of the visit of NAAC Peer team which is 
scheduled for October 2017. 

7. It was Resolved to recommend to the Academic council to consider the 
implementation of Post-Doctoral Fellowship for Women in the University, in 
adherence to the "Guidelines for XII th Plan" by the UGC. 

The meeting came to an end at 2 PM. 

Dated 29.09.2017 VICE CHANCELLOR 

the following decisions has been taken in the meeting. 
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